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Dear Families, 
 
At Corpus Christi we acknowledge that this is an unusual time, and we are working to best 
support our students and families.  As you know student holidays have been brought forward 
and officially begin on Tuesday the 24th of March. 
 
Corpus Christi staff have been working on ways to support families during this extended 
holiday time.  Teachers are creating links to ideas and suggestions for all families to access 
via the student desktop.  These ideas will help families to have fun and engaging 
experiences during the extended holiday time.   
 
Access to the Student Desktop: 

1. Google “Corpus Christi, Werribee” 
2. Click on Corpus Christi School Werribee 
3. Scroll down the page to “Student Portal” 
4. You will be asked to log into Google. Students use their Google username and 

password e.g. Username: XXX@ccwerribee.catholic.edu.au  Password:xx9847cc 
5. Click on the tab at the top of the page for your Unit. 

 

As this is holiday time teachers will be unavailable via email until April 14th.  Any emails sent 
will receive an automated out of office message. 
 
In the event that school does not commence after the holiday break Corpus Christi will be 
putting into place a remote home learning plan to support families.  More information on this 
plan will be forwarded in the event that this occurs. 
 

With Kind Regards, 
 
The Learning and Teaching Team 
 
Anna Yorston, Peta Cesarec, Anne Walton, Mark Warren 
 

 


